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I am happy to tell you that this has been another very successful year. Both courses that were held, ‘Brunel- an Engineer’s Life’ and ‘Geoffrey Chaucer – Civil Servant and Poet’ recruited well and were very interesting. The Chaucer course was excellent, with background history illustrated by overheads of old manuscripts and documents and examples of Chaucerian music. Graham Platts, the tutor, made this a very interactive course and we participated in reading old English and some brave folk wrote Chaucerian poetical descriptions of well-known people, to very good effect. 
Summer Coffee Mornings. An e mail has already been sent about the coffee mornings, but I would like to encourage people to come along and to bring a friend if you like. I have invited Stephen Poulter, (our tutor in the Autumn Term) to one of the coffee mornings and he will come and tell us about the course on 7th August at Dim’s house.

 The next coffee morning is on Tuesday 5th June at Rudi and Brenda Drost’s house, 8 Marennes Crescent at 10.30.
Courses for the coming year
The next course starts on Tuesday 25th September at 10.00 am at the Parish Hall, and is, ‘From Page to Screen – Adapting Literature for the Movies’, tutor Stephen Poulter.
This is not the course we had chosen, and been given, initially, as it transpired that the art tutor was unable to undertake day time classes. However, I think this will be a very interesting course and a change from any we have had previously. It is about how literature has been adapted for the film industry and will include film clips/extracts.
This is the information that I have received about the course:

Aim: To introduce students to a wide range of movies from across the decades which have been adapted from literary sources and to assess how successful they have been in commercial and critical terms. 

Synopsis:

Nearly two-thirds of Best Picture Oscar winners over the past 80 years have been adapted from books, short stories, graphic novels, plays or epic poems. Many thousands more successful and popular films from the very earliest days of cinema through to the present day have been based on literary works. From popular bestsellers like Ben-Hur and The Silence of the Lambs, encompassing the period novels of Dickens and Jane Austen, great literary fiction such as Lord of the Flies and To Kill A Mockingbird through to current autobiographies and erotica, this course looks at how cinema has used the written word over more than a century as the source and inspiration for so many movies.

Course Description:

When Moonlight won Best Picture at this year’s Oscar Ceremony it became the 60th movie based on a literary source to earn that coveted award – remarkably, nearly two-thirds of the Academy’s Best Picture winners over the past 80 years have been adapted from books, short stories, plays or epic poems. This does not include many thousands more successful and popular films produced from the very earliest days of cinema through to the present day which are literary adaptations. From popular bestsellers like Ben-Hur and The Silence of the Lambs, encompassing the period novels of Dickens and Jane Austen, great literary fiction such as Lord of the Flies and To Kill A Mockingbird through to current autobiographies and erotica, cinema has translated the written word to the screen across the decades and around the world. 

The course will look at how cinema has used the written word over more than a century as the source and inspiration for so many movies – starting in the days of silent black and white shorts and then charting the success of literary adaptations over the different decades of the 20th century concentrating primarily on English language films. We will consider the range of works across a whole variety of movie genres from action adventure and crime to science fiction and rom coms. 

Learning Outcomes: By completing this course the learners should be able to:
· identify a whole range of movies across the different genres based on literary works.

· assess the strengths and weaknesses of adapting books in different film genres. 

· appreciate the main issues facing screenwriters when turning literary works into screenplays.

· understand the challenges facing film directors when translating previously published material to the screen.

· be able to offer an informed critique of films from literary sources that they watch in the future 

It will be a full time course of 20 hours taken over 10 weeks.

Enrolment   
1. At the Parish Hall on Tuesday 25th September from 9.30 to 10.00. As usual the first session may be a taster, free of charge.

2. At the September coffee morning, forms will be available, this was very successful last year.

3. Online, several members have done this successfully. Advice and help can be given.

4. It is possible to enrol by phone, details of this will be in the Course Brochure.

Cost   £72 – to be confirmed. 

If you would like to attend this course to ensure that you have a place you will need to book  by phoning 01206 303551, or e mailing angiewilson1@btinternet.com , prior to the course beginning.
Spring Term , The course starts on 15th January 2019 at the Parish Hall at 10.00 am and is ‘Imperial China:Land and People’, tutor David Prynn.

It will be a 15 hour course, which will be 10 weekly sessions of 1.5 hours.
Data Protection  The new rules about Data Protection come into force on 25th May. I have undertaken, and passed, an online course and there will have to be some changes in practice. I will edit my present list of WEA participants to delete any details that have been inactive for 2 years. Remember that you can unsubscribe at any time by contacting me, details at end of this and every newsletter. The WEA Branch policy is attached and it would be enormously helpful if you return the consent form by email. The form will also be available at the coffee mornings.
The Committee The committee is in good shape. We now have Joan Cole as our Treasurer and Joyce Rodger is our newest member. Sue Haywood arranged an excellent London trip to see sites of interest regarding Geoffrey Chaucer.
Remember that, thanks to Pauline Skerritt, Brightlingsea WEA Branch now has a website that you can use to find out about forthcoming courses and read the committee meeting and AGM minutes.

This is the link:

 http://wea-essex.org.uk/branches/brightlingsea/  
We also have a twitter account if you would like to tweet at @BrghtlngseaWEA
We must acknowledge that we do now gain some members though the Eastern Region WEA website and we do need to move with the times. This is one of the reasons that we encourage online enrolment. The advantage to those who take up this challenge is that subsequent enrolments will be very straightforward, with no repeating of address, telephone number etc.
I would like to thank the committee for their support and involvement, which has again been fantastic. 

Committee Members for 2018 - 2019
Chairman and Librarian:  Anne Ingram 12 Church Road Alresford tel: 826 696

Secretary:  Angela Wilson tel. 01206 303551.  24 Edward  Avenue, Brightlingsea, CO7 0LZ.  angiewilson1@btinternet.com

Treasurer:  Joan Cole  tel: 304702,  7 Beacon Close CO7 0LF B’Sea 

Committee Members:  Peter Norfolk, Pauline Skerritt, Pauline Smith, Sally Whiteman, Sue Haywood and Joyce Rodger.
To unsubscribe contact Angela Wilson on angiewilson1@btinternet.com or by phone (above)
You should be able to find all WEA courses in Essex @ www.wea-eastern.org.uk
